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Would you like to receive your Newsletter by e-mail?


If so please e-mail the office at � HYPERLINK "mailto:enquiries@willoughton.lincs.sch.uk" �enquiries@willoughton.lincs.sch.uk� to let us know.


�


PLEASE REMEMBER!


All absence must be reported to the school office by 9.00 am in person or by phone.





�


Healthy Lunches


It is important that lunchboxes are packed with a healthy lunch to keep the children’s energy and concentration levels up throughout the school day.


Fizzy drinks and chocolate bars (a chocolate coated biscuit is ok) are not part of a healthy lunch and we ask them not to be sent into school.


For helpful ideas and advice for your child’s lunchbox go to: � HYPERLINK "http://www.nhs.uk/change4life/pages/healthy-lunchbox-picnic.aspx" �http://www.nhs.uk/change4life/pages/healthy-lunchbox-picnic.aspx�





      


      Value of the Term


Courage





�





Dear Parents/Carers, 


The summer holidays now seem a dim and distant memory – we seem to have been back at school for a very long time!! Thank you to you all for your support and positive comments over the last few weeks.





“ITS GOOD TO GROW” 


Can you help us grow? Morrisons have created a collector scheme where you can exchange grow tokens for gardening equipment for your school. For every £10 you spend, school will receive a token that will go towards gardening equipment and tools to help teach the children the importance of growing and planting. Please register at www.itsgoodtogrow.co.uk. Thank you for your support.





CHANGE OF CONTACT DETAILS


 It is your responsibility to inform the school office of any changes to your contact details. This includes your address, telephone numbers, email, and your emergency contact’s contact information. If you are unsure if we have the correct information on our system, please email enquiries@willoughton.lincs.sch.uk





HOMEWORK 


All KS1 and KS2 children should read and practice their times tables and spellings at least three times per week. Children will have a log in and password for TT Rock Stars (times tables) - if you have any problems with passwords please let us know. If you wish to challenge your children further with writing, the most helpful way is to encourage sentence writing using their current spellings. Don’t forget you can also quiz your children with the facts on their knowledge organisers too





FAMILY FOCUS – SLEEP


Quality sleep is essential for children’s growth and development. A decent night’s sleep will help them do better at school, allow them to react more quickly to situations, have a more developed memory, learn more effectively and solve problems plus it will make them less susceptible to colds and other minor ailments and better behaved! This website is full of great advice and information - why not check it out: https://thesleepcharity.org.uk/ 





Kind regards,


Mrs Waplington
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Coronavirus 


If you, your child or any household members show symptoms of Coronavirus, they must not come to school and they should arrange for a test immediately.   If a test is positive, you must inform school straight away so that we can take appropriate actions.








Safeguarding:


School contacts: 


Mrs Waplington and Mrs Dean.





Children's Services 01522 782111


101 Police Incident Reporting





Our school is part of the Operation Encompass initiative which informs us of any domestic abuse incidents at home.

















